
 
 

To whom it may concern, 

 

Q104 FM, in partnership with The Leukemia and Lymphoma Society of Canada, is pleased to host the 

16th Annual Links Fore Lymphoma in support of Light the Night. This year’s event will take place: 

 

Friday, July 4th, 2025 at The Links at Brunello.  

 

This annual event benefits The Leukemia and Lymphoma Society (LLSC) mission; to cure leukemia, 

lymphoma, Hodgkin’s disease, and myeloma, and to improve the quality of life of patients and their 

families.  

 

We understand there is great value in supporting our event’s mission, but that monetary support can’t 

always be offered. In-kind auction items in minimum value of $250, or sucker pull items in minimum 

value of $50 allow significant exposure for your company in the community and allow the LLSC to benefit 

from increased revenue at Links Fore Lymphoma. 

 

 

Thank you for your consideration, 

Elizabeth Nguyen 

LLSC - Fund Development Lead, Atlantic Region 

902.877.6322 

Registered Charity # - 10762 3654 RR0001 

 


